
 WEEKLY  ANNOUNCEMENTS
FOR  THE  WEEKEND OF 15 & 16 AUGUST 2015

1. Second Banns of Marriage are published for the forthcoming marriage of
Tiffany Leigh Ann Tulaney and James Bernard Neberman.  Anyone knowing of
any canonical impediment to this marriage is under a grave obligation to notify
the Reverend Pastor as soon as possible.

2. The next meeting of the 2015 Lebanese Heritage Festival Committee will be held
on Monday, August 17  at 7:00 PM in the Church Hall.  The 2015 Festival willth

take place on Sunday, September 20 .  Much help will be needed for foodth

preparation, etc.  

3. Donations are needed for the lamb, beef and chicken for the kabobs, kibbee,
grapeleaves, etc.  for the festival.  Anyone wishing to donate, please send your
checks payable to Saint Ann Maronite Church to the Church Office or drop in
the collection basket with a notation that it is a donation for the meat.

4. Anyone wishing to donate gently used items for our Festival’s popular “White
Elephant Sale” please call Anne Hazzouri McAndrew at 570-510-4997.

5. Baskets are needed for the Basket Raffle at the Festival.  This is a popular event
and we need many baskets.  If you want to donate a basket and need ideas, gift
cards are popular and easy to get.  If you can help, call Mary Theresa Mackarey
Fielding at 570-510-6302 or Maria Ligorio at 570-342-9229.

6. Monsignor Francis will be away on vacation from Monday, August 24th through
Friday, August 28th.  For emergencies, call Parish Secretary Pat Vancosky at
570-489-5346.

7. The Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians is hosting a bus trip to the Sand's
Casino on Saturday, September 19th.  The tour bus leaves from Saint Patrick's
parking lot at 10:00 AM and leaves the casino at 5:00 PM for the return trip.
The cost is $25 with a $25 rebate; and shopping is also available. This fundraiser
benefits Saint Patrick's food pantry, Saint Francis of Assisi Kitchen and other
local charities. To  reserve, call Michele at 570-343-7009 by September 1st.
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